
PFC CONSULTING LIMITED 

(A wholly owned subsidiary of PFC Ltd.) 

Subject: Notice for extension of RFP bid submission for the Independent Transmission 
Project (ITP) “Construction of 400/220/132 kV Grid Sub-station with associated 
transmission lines at Joda/Barbil and LILO of 400 kV Kaniha-Bisra D/C line at 400 
kV Sub-station Joda”.  

 

The due date for submission of online RFP bids (Technical & Financial) through the electronic bidding 

platform for the subject project has been extended from April 25, 2025 till 15:00 hrs (IST) to May 07, 

2025 till 15:00 hrs (IST). The RFP (Technical) Bids will be opened on same day i.e. May 07, 2025 at 

15:30 hrs (IST).  

 

PFC Consulting Limited 


